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HDMLA Bylaws 
 

Definition: The Bylaws will outline the programs for the following year with the basic fee 

structure and management guidelines of the HDMLA’s offered programs for the year.  These 

bylaws are to be reviewed and passed by the December Meeting of each year as per HDMLA 

operating policy. 
 

The HDMLA proposes to operate the following programs this year: 

A) Winter time Skills and Drills out of VK Greer Public School on Mondays (?) from 6-8pm from for 6 

weeks from January – Family Day Weekend. This falls under the co-operation of the Director of 

Development Box and Director of Player/Coach Development for operation. 

B) Spring Field Lacrosse with the OMFLL.  This runs from  March break to May Long weekend. This 

falls under the Director of Field Programming. 

C) Women Field Lacrosse Development with possible one or two team entry into OWFL. From last 

week in May to end of August. This falls under the Director of Field programming 

D) Box Development League from mid-April to mid-June. This falls under the co-operation of the 

Director of Development Programming and Director of Player/Coaching Development. 

E) Box Rep League from tryouts just after March Break to the End of the second weekend in April. 

This falls under the Director of Box Rep Programming. 

F) Fall Field in OMFLL from mid-August to Thanksgiving. This falls under the Director of Field 

Programming. 

Each of the above programs need to have the registration dates and deadlines, definitive start and end 

dates, cost of each program and write up for the website explaining all needed necessities for their 

program prepared in digital format for the November or December Meeting. The details of the program 

will be included in the bylaws for the season after the presentation to the Executive Committee for their 

approval. The bylaws need to be passed at the December meeting for a Jan 1 launch for the following 

HDMLA Season. 

The Schedule of events calendar will be passed at the November or December Meeting and added to 

the bylaws for the upcoming season. This will keep the HDMLA accountable to the timelines required for 

the benefit to the individual Player, the prospective team, HDMLA membership and Executive 

Committee as well as the Sport of Lacrosse.  

 

 

  


